		


Re: 	“Uherský Brod Transport Terminal – Stage III“ 
Additional information no. 3 – Visit to the place of performance

Dear supplier,
in accordance with Article 11.1 of the Guidelines for Suppliers Ref .: 5722/2016-SŽDC-SSV-Ú3/Hof, one of the suppliers has requested a visit to the place of performance of the public contract “Uherský Brod Transport Terminal – Stage III” published on the Public Contracts Journal on 16 June 2016 under registration number 631309.
On the basis of this request, I hereby provide you with information about the visit to the place of performance of the aforementioned public contract:
Date:			10 August 2015 
Time:			11.00am.
Place:		Uherský Brod railway station (meeting point outside the station building) 
Equipment required:	reflective vest 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Given the distances, it is necessary for the visitors to provide for their own transport in order to visit the entire place of performance. 

In case of your interest, I also kindly ask you to confirm your participation in the visit to the place of performance by an e-mail to the below contact person by 8 August 2016.

Contact persons: Jan Slováček, tel. 724 484 927 e-mail slovacek@szdc.cz
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